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~ From: “Allen, Kathy" <K_Allen@iema.state.il.us>
To: _ <JCT1@NRC.GOV>
Date: 09/19/2006 10:51:06 AM
Subject: Comments on SA-201 Procedure

Jenny -- Please accept my comments on the proposed changes to SA-201. 1 currently work for the lllinois
Emergency Management Agency in Emergency Preparedness, and was Chair of the Organization of
Agreement States a few years ago (2000-2001).

Overall, the changes to the procedure seem to make sense. | especially like the addition of Appendix G
with Frequently Asked Questions.

| only have one comment on Appendix A, Section I, "State Submittal Guidance,” paragraph A. The first
sentence in that paragraph reads, "When regulations are at the draft stage or, preferably, the public
comment stage, the Radiation Control Program Director, or designee, or CRCPD (Director) should submit
the regulations to the Deputy Director, STP." Later in that same paragraph, the proposed language would
say, "For final promulgated regulation changes, the RCPD is requested to identify..."

| am simply suggesting that if you choose to use the acronym RCPD, you should add that in the first
sentence so it will read, "When regulations are at the draft stage or, preferably, the public comment stage,
the Radiation Control Program Director (RCPD), or designee, or CRCPD (Director) should submit the
regulations to the Deputy Director, STP." Appendix A is the first and only time this acronym is used in the
document.

These are my personal comments on the procedure, not official comments from the lllinois Emergency
Management Agency.

Thank you for your consideration.
Kathy Allen

Health Physicist

IL Emerg. Management Agency
1035 Quter Park Drive
Springfield, IL 62704

217-785-9901
" k_allen@iema.state.il.us
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From: "Scroggs, Arden (DOH)" <Arden.Scroggs @ DOH.WA.GOV>
To: <JCT1@NRC.GOV>

Date: 09/08/2006 3:24:53 PM

Subiject: Comment for STP-06-080

Ms. Tobin,

Washington State, Office of Radiation Protection staff have reviewed the
draft document revision of STP procedure SA-201 titled "Review of State
Regulatory Requirements (STP-06-080)." The document appears to be
acceptable. We have no additional comments to add. Thank you for this
opportunity.

Arden C. Scroggs, Supervisor

Radioactive Materials Section

ORP, DEH, DOH

Washington State -

voice - 360.236.3221

fax - 360.236.2255

Public Health - Always working for a safer and healthier Washington

CC: "Frazee, Terry (DOH)" <Terry.Frazee@DOH.WA.GOV>, "Demaris, Curt (DOH)"
<Curt.Demaris@DOH.WA.GOV>
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From: Chuck Cain
To: Tobin, Jennifer
Date: 09/29/2006 12:12:19 PM
Subject: Draft Revision of STP Procedure SA-201, Review of State Regs

In response to Janet Schlueter's memo dated 8/31, Region IV has no comments.

CC: Linda McLean; Randy R Erickson
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From: James Lynch

To: Jennifer Tobin

Date: 10/04/2006 4:50:33 PM

Subject: Comments on revised SA-201 procedure
Jenny,

This is in response to Janet Schlueter's August 31, 2006 memorandum to Steve Reynolds regarding the
revised STP Procedure SA-201, "Review of State Regulatory Requirements." We have no comments on
the revison.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the procedure.

-Jim

CC: Gary Shear; Janet Schlueter; Samson Lee; Steven Reynolds



